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Portland Partner Pens Article Detailing How Employers Can
Navigate I-9 Self-Audit Misconceptions

Publication
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In bylined articles published in DCJ Oregon and New England Biz Law Update, Stephen Scott

brings awareness to I-9 self-audit misconceptions and how they can lead to legal exposure related

to discrimination, harassment, and/or retaliation.

To read the article visit DCJ Oregon and New England Biz Law Update.
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